
Public Notice 
After review of Quarter 2 2023 Village finances, Village Administration has determined line-item 
transfers must occur within the 2023 Annual Budget to remain in balance.  
Administration will request changes be approved at the Thursday, August 17, 2023 Village Board of 
Trustees meeting. 

The following is a SUMMARY of requested changes.  A detailed analysis is on file at Village Hall, 242 
Fredonia Ave, Fredonia WI, 53021, and available for inspection Monday through Thursday 7:00AM-
4:00PM. 

General Fund Income (Fund 100): +$83,800 
General Fund Expense (Fund 100): +$81,000 
Fire Income (Fund 350):  -$4,700 
Fire Expense (Fund 350): -$4,700 
Water Utility Expense (Fund 600): +$29,650 
Sewer Utility Income (Fund 660): +$104,097 
Sewer Utility Expense (Fund 660): +$63,500 

Posted this 2nd day of August, 2023  by Michelle T. Johnson, Village Clerk


